KLNZ, KVVA/KDVA and KMIA
1641 East Osborn Road, Suite 8
Phoenix, Arizona 85016

February 25, 2003
Bill Nittler
P.O. Box 824

Mancos, CO 81328

Dear Bill,

We are pleased to respond to your letter regarding the reception of our
new station KMIA La Consentida 710 AM in Mancos, CO. Our station
began broadcasting on January 6th of 2003. Since then we have been
reaching many of the Southwestern states besides Arizona such as Utah
and now Colorado.

Enclosed is a general fact sheet and programming information on
KMIA 710 AM.

We would like to thank you for taking the time to write to us regarding
KMIA. Please let us know if you have any additional feedback
regarding KMIA 710 AM.

Sincerely,

Sonia Gomez
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